DeSoto Central High School 2021 Prom Guidelines:

· Students in grades 11 and 12 at DeSoto Central High School that are in good standing are allowed to buy tickets to the Prom. VIP stuudents can attend prom.  

	In order to attend prom, guests must meet the following criteria:

· Guests must attend the dance with a current Desoto Central High School 11th or 12th grade student.  
· Guests must be a high school student in a Desoto County School (Northpoint or DeSoto County Schools).  He/she must not have discipline issues reported from that school.  The guest’s name must be turned in to the office by the designated deadline which will be announced in the weeks prior to the prom.
· DeSoto County students who have been given a DCAC assignment during the 2020-2021 school year are not allowed to attend the DeSoto Central prom.
· Students do not have to request permission to bring current Desoto Central High School 9th or 10th graders.
· Guests cannot be enrolled in any grade lower than 9th grade.
· Guests can be 2019 or 2020 graduates of Desoto Central High School. If the graduate had any discipline problems while attending his/her school, he/she will not be allowed to attend.
· Approved guests must bring photo identification (driver’s license or government-issued ID) to prom in order to be admitted.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We will have a limited number of tickets that will be sold. When our limit is reached, no more tickets will be sold.
· Seniors will have the opportunity to buy tickets the first week (February 16-19). Tickets will be open to both seniors and juniors the following week. The last day to buy tickets will be March 5th.

Students will be notified prior to the prom if their guest is approved.  If a student needs a decision to be made prior to the deadline, the student can ask his/her grade-level principal if a decision can be made earlier.

